


To whom it may concern, 
 
I'm writing this email in support of my neighbour Lara Hurrell's proposal that Lewis Street be assessed 
for designation as a Heritage Conservation Area. 
 
I believe Lewis to be a unique street in James Bay whose history and character are worth preserving 
and would therefore welcome its designation as an HCA. I have been a Lewis Street resident since 
2008 and would very much like to see it be able to preserve its history, and in doing so, continue to be 
attractive and interesting to residents and passersby alike. 
 
Sincerely, 




